BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
July 28, 2025

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Request for Discontinuance of Notice

If you wish to stop receiving electronic notice in a bankruptcy
case because your client no longer has an interest in the case,
you may file the CM/ECF event "Request for Discontinuance of
Notice (text entry only)" found under Bankruptcy - Other. Upon
reviewing your request, the Court may terminate your
involvement in the bankruptcy case and in any related closed
adversary proceedings. This event should not be used to
withdraw or substitute an attorney, which must be done in
compliance with Bankr. D.S.D. R. 2091-1.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “"dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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